
C     VID-19 and
school transportation

ONE ROUTE = one school bus

A case of COVID-19 on a school bus results in the 
cancellation of the morning and afternoon runs. Two 
drivers may be required to self-isolate.  If there are 
transfers on the affected run, more drivers could be 
required to self-isolate. 

When a bus run is cancelled due to COVID-19, the 
Consortium will email a letter from Public Health to 
affected parents. Parents will also receive an automated 
phone call. Please ensure the Consortium has your 
current phone number and email address.

There are not a lot of extra bus drivers.  As a result, all 
runs on the route may have to be cancelled. Given that 
local school boards share bus routes, students in a 
number of schools may be affected.

Parents must notify the Consortium when 
transportation is no longer needed.  Otherwise, your 
child’s name will be on the list of students required to 
self-isolate due to a confirmed case of COVID-19.

All Kindergarten to Grade 12 students are required to 
wear a face mask on the school bus at all times. Please 
ensure the mask fits properly. It must cover the mouth 
and the nose.

As directed by Public Health, the 
Consortium CANCELS bus runs when there 

is a confirmed case of COVID-19.
Drivers of affected runs are required to 

self-isolate for their entire route.
If there is no driver for the other runs on 

the route, the entire route may be 
cancelled. Health and safety is our first 

and foremost priority.

When you want to resume transportation for your child, 
contact the Consortium. Students can be reassigned to a 
school bus within two days.

To contact the Sudbury Student
Services Consortium 

705 521-1234 
trans@businfo.ca         www.businfo.ca 

Visit businfo.ca every morning to see if your child’s bus is 
cancelled or delayed.
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